
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Residential 

Letter of interest  

Dear Parents,                     Monday 23rd September 

We are hoping to run a year 5 residential trip to Adventure Okehampton on 24th – 26th June 2020. Before 
we go ahead with the booking, we need to ensure that enough children wish to attend to make the trip 
viable. The trip will cost around £170.00. This amount may change slightly (by a few pounds) once we 
confirm the booking and the number of children going. If the trip goes ahead, we usually ask for this 
amount in monthly instalments, the first of which is a non-refundable deposit which would be due by the 
start of December. The deadline for payments will be April 2020, full payment is required before 
attendance on the trip. Please speak to the office if your child is in receipt of free school meals and you 
would like to apply for some of their additional funding towards the cost of the trip.   

This trip will enable pupils to experience outdoor adventurous activities, learn lots of new things and take 
part in a range of experiences as well as helping them to develop their independence.  During the trip, we 
hope to take part in rock climbing, low ropes, team building activities, archery, kayaking and raft building. 

We would really like all the children to attend this trip and it will only to possible if the majority of the class 
are happy to attend. We will also take into account behaviour when making the final decision about pupils 
attending to ensure the safety of all on the trip. 

Further information regarding payments will be sent out once we have an idea of how many children wish 
to attend the trip. 

Please return the slip below by Friday 4th October to express an interest in your child attending. 

If you have any queries or concerns please see Mrs Roberts or Mrs Hussey. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Roberts 

Year 5 teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I would like my child ………………………………………………………….to attend the year 5 

Okehampton residential from 24th – 26th June 2020.   

 

Signed……………………………………………………… 

St. Catherine’s C of E Primary School 

Launceston 

Cornwall 

PL15 7HX 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Hussey        Telephone: 01566 772198 

Email: stcatherines@andaras.org       WEBSITE – www.stcatherinescofe.co.uk 
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